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Greetings from Spain, 
 

 

After several summers in Honduras, we were unprepared for the summers here in 
Spain. It has been quite hot, over 100 degrees on some days. We are thankful that 
we found a home to rent in May and that we are settled in here. We live in a pueb-
lo (town) of about 6,000 people called Roldán.  
 

We chose to move to Roldán because it is centrally located between some of the 
areas we will need to travel to. The closest Baptist church is in Murcia, about 30 
minutes north of here. That pastor is also planting a new church plant in San Pedro 
del Pinatar, about 25 minutes southeast of here. We are thankful to have a veter-
an missionary nearby. For the interim, we are able to fellowship with Christians 
and have someone to ask for advice, as things are quite different here than from 
Honduras. 
 

We are focusing our ministry efforts in the city of Cartagena, which is about 20 
minutes south of here. Cartagena is a city of well over 200,000 people and was 
founded around 220 B.C. It is a city full of history from the Carthaginians, Romans, 
Moors, and Castilian Spanish. We have met many Latin Americans in that town al-
ready. We have also been working with several Honduras that live nearby and who 
are excited about the prospect of a new church plant. 
 

Please pray for us as we begin the work of starting a new church plant in the city of 

Cartagena, specifically in the neighborhood of San Ginés. This work would be the 

only Independent Baptist in the city. We are looking forward to what Christ is go-

ing to do for this city and in Spain. 

 

In Christ, 
The Young Family 


